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Important Dates
1 - Last day of fundraiser

4 -JH VB @ Thayer - 4:00 pm
JH FB 7th gr only @Girard 5:00
5 - Fire Prevention K-3
P/T Conferences 4:00 -7:00 pm
6 - B’ Team Tournament @ AGS/LCHS
2:00 pm
7- JH Football vs. Ft. Scott @ LC
(5:00 & 6:30)
11 - Dental Screening
Board Meeting - 7:00 pm
12 - PIT Conferences 4:00 - 7:00
13 - ‘A’ Team Volleyball Tournament
1:00 @ Harrison Gym
14 - VB @AGS vs. MValley & St. Paul
8th Grade Parent Night
FB 8th gr only@ Coffeyville 5:00
16 - JH VB - Mineral Belt League
Tournament - 10:00 a.m. @
Oswego
18 - Digital Citizenship Week
19 - Group Connections for Parents
As Teachers 6:00 in AGS
Library
20 - PTO - 6:00 in library
21 - AGS Cheer at football game
JH Football vs. Chanute @ LC
(5:00 & 6:30)
22 - End of the 1st Nine Weeks
25 - No School 'z Professional
Development & > Work Day for staff
26 - Red Ribbon Week
JH Wrestling Begins
27 - AGS Group Pictures
29 - Neewollah Kiddie Parade

JH Band & Cheerleaders
AGS has made the

decision NOT to host
a Grandparents Day
event this school
year. We are hopeful
to bring it back in the
fall of 2022.

Congratulations to our
Spelling Bee winners:

1st Place - Jonathan Dusher
2nd Place - Rhyan Cochran
3rd Place - Zoey Davis

Spelling Bee Participants:
4th Grade Ollie Johnston, Case

Capron,Kaelyn Bridgeman

5th Grade Jack Gilreath
Mallory Plumlee, Daniel Han
6th Grade Jonathan Dusher
Rhyan Cochran, Journey
Lithicum

7th Grade Brantly Allen
Ginger Weathers

Hayden Wetherell

8th Grade Zoey Davis

Tylee Trollope

Thank a Bus Driver

National Bus Safety Week is
October 18-22. Please be
checking out our 506 FaceBook
page at
www.facebook.com/LabetteCount
ySchoolsUSD506/

for more posts regarding 506
transportation. All students and
parents need to be aware of the
"Danger Zone" around each bus.
Be sure to remind your student to
never walk near a bus when it is
loading or unloading as there are
many blind spots the closer a
person is to the bus.

Students will be reminded
throughout the year of our bus
riding rules by administration and
teachers and it is appreciated
when you also take time to talk to
your student about the safe way
to ride (remaining seated, facing
forward, if talking use a quiet
voice and no talking at railroad
crossings). Parents, please
remember to refrain from calling
your route driver's cell phone
during the time they are doing
their routes. Please contact the
bus barn at 620-784-5412 if you
need to get a message to your
child's driver during route time.
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